Priorities of your parish



image001.gif 2.55KB Options..

Dear Sir/Madam,

Apologies for sending out a generic message to all of the council's in the area, but I am interested to know what are your areas priorities when it comes to the services of the police?

I have recently been confirmed in post as your local neighbourhood police officer, don't worry, I'm a police officer, PCSO Wes SMITH hasn't gone anywhere and he will still be on regular patrols.

However, I would be grateful if you could discuss at your next meetings anything that we may be able to assist you with, if I could suggest just one top priority at this stage as this email is going out to over 20 contacts and it would be beneficial to know what is causing the most concern for your locals.

Yours faithfully

Bruce Claridge

## PC 5168 CLARIDGE

Neighbourhood Officer, Neighbourhood Team - Chipping Norton Police Station

**Thames Valley Police** 

Address: Burford Road, Chipping Norton, Oxfordshire, OX7 5DZ

Contact: Emergency: 999 | Non-Emergency: 101 | Work Mobile: 07974014408 Email: WitneyNHPT@thamesvalley.police.uk

## NOT PROTECTIVLEY MARKED

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you of your rights under the Victims Code.

If you would like to speak to someone who is trained to help you cope with the aftermath of a crime, either now or at any time in the future, we can provide you with details of how you can access help free of charge.

More information about the different types of support available can be obtained from <a href="https://www.victims-first.org.uk">www.victims-first.org.uk</a> or you can call our Victim Support service on 0808 168 9274.

Victims services provide emotional support, safety advice, including on-line safety, they can support you to make a criminal injuries compensation claim if you are eligible, and help you access any other support you might need.

\*

This email contains information which is confidential and may also be privileged. It is for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and any views or opinions expressed within are those of the originator and not necessarily those of the Force. If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any form of distribution, copying or use of this email or the information contained is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error please forward a copy to informationsecurity@thamesvalley,police.uk and to the sender. Please then delete the email and destroy any copies of it. DO NOT use this email address for other enquiries as it will not be responded to, nor any action taken upon it. If you have a non-urgent enquiry, please call the Police non-emergency number 101. If it is an emergency, please call 999. Thank you. \*